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Dear Mr. Bittner: 

Our first Technical Review Committee mesting for our Installation 
Restoration ??rogram (XR) is scheduied for Tuesday, :'august 9, 
2.9823, at fg9RB at a location to be announced. 

This mt?eting will include a backgxound hriez oE tha IR Progrzn 
pxesentcd by ?ls. Cheryl Barnetta, rzpresentstive from Atlantic 
Division, Naval Facilitif3s Snginsering Command, MorZolk, 
Virginia; Colonel T. 3, Dalzell and Mr. %oh Alzxandsr, Marine 
Corps Bass, Camp Li;jeune rsprasentativss; and Mr. 3ob Gregory, -. 

I e~Environmental Sciance and Engineering, Incorporated. 

We vii1 also ~3iscus.s tF1-2 Feasibility Study Xepo-rt -for the Hadnot 
Point Industrial =A,rca and t-ake a tours or" that area. This report: 
is enclosed for youk ravicw. 

Xae loo?r forward to working wit!3 you on this grojF3Tt and hope to 
se2 you at this important meeting. If you should have any ques- 
tions regarding this meeting, please contact Sob Alexander OK 
Sue Jarmanr office 02 AC/SI Facilities, at (919) 451-3334. 

m 
J,. 17. DFLZELL . 

Colonel, U, S, Marine Corps 
Assistant Chief of StaZf, Paciliti3s 

By direction of tile CommaMing General. 

Blind copy to: 
TAFacProjAsst 

.ZnvEngr 


